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SEMINOLE CoUNTY 

FLORIDA'S NATURAL Cl IOICE 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
ENGINEERING DIVISION 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
June 23, 2022 at 6:00 PM 

CR 419 Sidewalk 
From Snow Hill Road to 7th Street 
CIP No. 02107079 
District 1 

Overview - Seminole County Public Works Engineering 
Division is currently in the design process for sidewalks 
along the west side of CR 419. A 5-foot-wide sidewalk is 
proposed along the west side of CR 419 from the 
existing sidewalk east of Snow Hill Road to the existing 
sidewalk at 7th Street. Driveway and curb modification 
may be necessary to meet ADA and County standards. 
All proposed work will occur within existing County 
right-of-way, which may impact existing landscaping 
contained therein. The project is funded by the 2014 
Seminole County One Cent Infrastructure Sales Tax. This 
virtual public meeting is intended make residents aware 
of this upcoming project and provide an opportunity for 
residents and property owners to comment or ask 
questions. 
Virtual Public Meeting 
The project website has been prepared to allow 
increased online feedback from all residents. The County 
will hold a virtual public meeting using the Zoom 
platform on June 23, 2022 beginning at 6:00 P.M. 
Persons interested in attending the virtual meeting can 
join online by visiting and registering at the project 
website.  Additionally, the virtually public meeting pre-
recorded video presentation will be available online form 
June 16 to June 30, 2022. 60% Roadway Plans and exhibit 
are available for viewing on the project website under Project Documents. Please provide your feedback via the 
Comment Form on the website or by e-mail at acardona02@seminolecountyfl.gov on or before June 30. 2022. 
Project Website - You may access the project website at: https://www.seminolecountyfl.gov/cip02107079 Please 
sign-in so we can acknowledge your participation and interest. Public participation is solicited without regard 
to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. 
ADA Accommodation – Persons with disabilities needing assistance to participate in any of these proceedings 
should contact the Human Resources ADA Coordinator 48 hours in advance of the meeting at (407) 665-7940. 
Contact Us - Should you have any questions prior to the meeting, please contact the Seminole County Public 
Works Engineering Division Project Manager Angela Cardona, PE by email at acardona02@seminolecountyfl.gov 
or by phone at (407) 665-5661. 

Seminole County Public Works, Engineering Division, 100 East 1st Street, Sanford, Florida 32771 
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